
 

Mirage Heights 

Website Familiarization Session! 
 

Tuesday, February 13th at 2:00pm and again on Thursday, 

March 1st at 2:00pm 

 

At the Fountain Hills Library 

12901 N. La Montana Dr. 

 

Both sessions will take about 1 hour and be 

given by the Board Secretary, Ben Huot. 

 

These sessions are designed to help Homeowners better 

understand what the Mirage Heights Website can provide 

for them. 

 

If you own a laptop or IPad, please feel free to bring it 

to the session. 

 

Thank you! 


